Place a beautiful American flag in your yard five holidays per year!

(Memorial Day, Flag Day, Independence Day, Labor Day and Veteran’s Day)
The Kissing Camels Estates Flag Project is a joint community service project
between the Boy Scouts of America Coronado Troop 53 and The East Colorado Springs
Rotary Club. By subscribing to this project, you will have a U.S. flag placed in your front
yard for five holidays per year. We will not only drill the hole for the flag pole, we will also
raise and retire the flags on the prescribed days. Other than subscribing, there is nothing
more for you to do but enjoy seeing the flag in your yard.

Flag Installation Information

Flags are ideally installed in the front of the house. We work with Colorado Springs
Utilities to ensure that utility and/or gas lines are not affected by the installation of the flag.
A Rotarian volunteer, upon receipt of the subscription, will contact the Colorado Springs



Utility Notification Center to locate any underground utilities. After the locations are
complete, the Rotarian will come by your home and install a PVC sleeve. The sleeve sits
15 inches underground and is capped off until the actual flag is installed during the
holidays. The cap helps to ensure that the sleeve remains free from snow, ice, dirt and
debris.

It is important to maintain consistency in the location of the sleeve so that the
Scouts can easily find it on the holiday and therefore, requests for custom flag locations
cannot be accommodated.

A flag subscription is $60 for one year, or $110 for two years. Mid-year subscribers
are automatically pro-rated for the remainder of the year and enrolled for the following
year. Subscriptions must be paid and processed 15 days prior to the holiday in order to
receive service for that holiday.

If you would like to sign up please complete the back of this form and return it with a
check payable to:

Rotary Club of East Colorado Springs
PO Box 10301
Colorado Springs, CO 80932

You will receive an email or phone call confirmation upon receipt of your payment.
Troop 53 would like to thank you for your support of this community project.
Please contact Brad Harvey (719-651-0087) or
Everett Nordby (719-337-1843) with any questions.

Service is only available to homes inside Kissing Camels Estates.

To place an order, send a check with the information below to:
Rotary Club of East Colorado Springs
PO Box 10301
Colorado Springs, CO 80932

Client Name

Property Address

Phone Number

Email Address

Subscription Term (1 or 2 years)

Optional Donation

Total Due




